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April 2, 2013 

Mr. Bud Selig, Commissioner 
Major League Baseball 
777 E. Wisconsin Avenue, Ste. 3060 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Dear Commissioner Selig: 

Chuck Reed 
MAYOR 

When will the A ' s be moving to San Jose? That's the question that is most often asked of me by 
CEOs of Silicon Valley companies competing to retain and attract global talent, by youngsters 
excited about competing in little league baseball, and by fans throughout San Jose. 

The A' s ownership continues to express its desire to locate the team in San Jose and 1 strongly 
endorse that outcome. There should be no doubt of San Jose's ability to be a great host city for 
the team and for Major League Baseball. There should also be no doubt that the stadium could 
have been under construction by now. 

We respect your desire to examine fully all aspects of allowing the A's to move to Northern 
California's largest city. In 2011, former MLB President Bob Dupuy, speaking on behalf of your 
office, asked that our City Council delay approving a public vote to advance a planned stadium 
project in Downtown San Jose. We abided by that request. Mr. Dupuy also indicated that you 
would soon make a final decision and, if favorable towards San Jose, the MLB would assist the 
City with the costs of a future election. Two years have passed since. As you know, we have 
been contacted many times by the MLB's Blue Ribbon Panel and we have responded promptly 
and thoroughly in every instance. Meanwhile, we continue to communicate with leaders in the 
community and are prepared to advance implementation actions to the City Council following 
your decision. 

Direct communication between us will help resolve any lingering issues about our commitment to 
having the A's home plate be located in San Jose and could reduce the probability for additional 
litigation. I'd appreciate an opportunity to discuss this with you and have asked my Chief of 
Staff, Pete Furman, to contact your office regarding scheduling a meeting with you. I hope you 
will look favorably upon the request. 

Best Wishes, 

~J._ (2._-S;)_ 
Chuck Reed 
Mayor 

c: Lew Wolff 
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